
Tran, My Phung
179 E Crogan St 
Lawrenceville, GA 30046
United States

City of Lawrenceville
Department of Planning and Development
70 S Clayton Street
Lawrenceville GA 30046 

Subject: Letter of Intent for special events 
Date: 10/13/2024

Dear Paul Lorenc, 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally express my intent to develop 
an event hall in Lawrenceville for indoor events such as baby showers, bridal 
showers, birthdays, community festivals, charity galas, and corporate gatherings.

We believe that hosting an event facility will not only enhance our event but also 
foster community engagement. We are particularly interested in 179 E Crogan St 
Lawrenceville, GA 30046 as it aligns perfectly with our vision for this gathering. 

Details of the proposal: 
Dates: TBD
Hours: TBD
Location: TBD
Seating: TBD

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 
Phung My Tran 
phungmytran1974@yahoo.com 
(404)547-8692
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